
School Council - 7th May 2024

We began the meeting by voting for Citizen of the Month. Well done

Harvey from Parsley class.

Jill came to the meeting and asked us where we thought the

portrait of King Charles should go. We decided on the main

Reception area and Jake will help Steve to put it up.

Amy also came and gave us an update on play. We thought

it might be good to look at the play pod from Scrap Store.

The next meeting will be on the 11th June..


